
 
 

 
 
  
 
  

 
 
 
     
  

  

  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The school has received a lot of positive feedback from our posts on Facebook,  
highlighting the events at Wangaratta Primary School. To expand our presence in the world 
 of social media, we will now be adding and updating information regularly. Please follow our page  
and share it amongst your family and friends. The school’s Permission to Publish form was sent  
out at the beginning of the year and covers social media. If you wish to change your permission, please see  
the office.  
 
Our school crossing is a great service provided to our school by Council. There have been a few families lately who  
have been parking across the road and not using the crossing.  With many cars and the school bus in that area, we ask  
that everyone crosses at the School Crossing to ensure everyone’s safety. Thanks for your cooperation with this.  
 
Over the past couple of weeks, we have had many staff and student absences for various reasons. A big thank you to all  
students for their flexibility and their families for your understanding during these difficult times. Thank you also to families  
for keeping your children home if they are unwell.  
 
We are beginning to organise class structures and transition days for our 2023 Foundation students.  If you have a sibling 
attending school next year, please call in to the office and pick up an enrolment pack asap. Similarly, if you know of other family 
or friends who would like to send their child to school here with us, encourage them to make contact with us.  
 
Just a reminder that MSP Photography will be running an additional photo session at Wangaratta West Primary School  
on Thursday the 25th of August at 9:30am. This will only be for those students who were absent from school at the  
beginning of the year when we had our school photos taken. This session will allow your child to have their individual photo  
or family photo taken if needed. Please let us know by Monday the 22nd of August if you wish to participate so that we  
can let MSP know the names of students that will be attending this session.  

 
I hope you all have a fantastic weekend. 

Jacinta 



Week / Date Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Term 3 

Week 4 

1/8 - 5/8 
    Hot Food Lunch Day 

Week 5 

8/8 - 12/8 
     

Week 6 

15/8 - 19/8 
Science Week     

Week 7 

22/8  - 26/8 
    Book Week Parade 

Week 8 

29/8  -  2/9 
   Fathers Day Stall 

Athletics Day 
Hot Food Lunch 

Week 9 

5/9 - 9/9 
   R U OK Day 

Football Dress Up 
Day 

Week 10 

12/9 - 16/9 

Yr 5/6 Camp -  
All Week 

  Yr 1/2 Sleepover 
Last Day of Term 3 
2:15pm Dismissal 

Term 4 

Week 1 

3/10 - 7/10 
First Day of Term 4     

Week 2 

10/10 -14/10 
   3-6 Bike Hike  

Week 3 

17/10 -21/10 
    F-2 NGV Excursion 



Ryan, Teo, Jackson, Jaxon, Everett, Grace and Bonnie. 



Sophia, Asher and Nathan 
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